
SPECIAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION OF PEORIA COUNTY 
4812 W Pfeiffer Rd., Bartonville, IL   61607 

Ph: 309-697-0880  Fax: 309-697-0884 

NOTIFICATION OF DESTRUCTION OF FILES 
Special education students who graduated from SEAPCO (Special 
Education Association of Peoria County) with birth dates of July 2001 – 
June 30, 2002, may obtain their special education file from SEAPCO. 
Please contact SEAPCO Records Department at 309-697-0880 to 
schedule an appointment to pick up your file. Special education records 
must be picked up no later than September 30, 2025. After September 
30, 2025, your special education records will be destroyed. 


